
From:
Sent:

Yura, Jane
8/27/2013 5:40:04 PM
kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc: RedactedRedacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: Meeting Materials for PG&E-SED meeting on Gas Safety Excellence and Risk 

Management

Ken, thank you and your team for making the trip to San Ramon to hear about our Gas Safety 
Excellence approach to asset risk management. Please let us know if you have additional 
questions or need information; and if you would like a demonstration of Picarro, Laura Doll 
can help arrange it for you.

We look forward to giving you a briefing on our upcoming Gas Transmission and Storage rate 
case, which will provide a full and descriptive showing of our safety management system, and 
the risk mitigations that we will be proposing. R
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